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For years wireless service has 

been provided by using high 

towers to provide coverage over 

long distances. Recently the 

providers of this service have 

been incorporating small anten-

nas inside buildings to improve 

coverage in some areas. This is 

most often in office complexes, 

stadiums and college campuses. 

Now they are expanding this into residential areas by placing the antennas on 

telephone poles, light poles or installing their own poles. These sites may be 

referred to as Distributed Antenna Systems (DAS) sites. These sites will use 

the address of the closest structure such as a residence. So if a site is placed 

on a pole in front of the house at 25 Main Street that is the address they will 

use. This practice has already been used when the larger sites were placed on 

commercial buildings and there have been no reported issues with the 

calltaker not recognizing that the call was a wireless call and not a landline 

from the business  

 

  

However, since these new addresses will 

be in residential areas there is concern 

that the calltaker may fix on the address 

and treat the call as a landline call and 

not a wireless call. 

The routing for wireless in done using a differ-

ent Master Street Address Guide (MSAG) from 

that used for wireline routing. OETS intends to 

enter these new DAS sites with the words “DAS SITE” before the name of the 

street.  

Sample ALI screens. The call may be Phase I or Phase II 


